M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members
FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
December 12, 2019
RE: 
Approval of the Finding by the Local Planning Committee


We are requesting an approval of the Finding by the Local Planning Committee to revise the description on the District Facility Plan regarding the renovations at Burlington Elementary.
I recommend the board approve the Finding by the LPC to revise the description of renovations at Burlington Elementary on the District Facility Plan, as submitted.
